
 

"Our preliminary data indicate that the rate of increase 

in new cases has slowed in the high-risk counties 

where masks are already mandated, so we are 

cautiously optimistic that things are heading in the 

right direction.  We believe that requiring masks 

statewide will make a significant difference and will be 

key to making sure other counties do not progress to a 

higher level of increased spread." 

-Governor Mike DeWine, Governor.Ohio.Gov 

STATEWIDE MASK ORDER 
started 

JULY 23rd, 2020, 6PM 

BE and STAY SAFE! 


